
 
 

2021 Fall Co-ed Volleyball League Guidelines 
 

 
1. Team Captain responsibilities:   

a)  Submit completed team roster on time 
b) Attend or send a team representative to the Captain’s Meeting 
c) Notify Recreation Supervisor of scheduling conflicts/game change 
d) Notify team of League Rules and ensure your team abides by them 

 
2. Rosters are due by Friday, August 27th at the Green River Recreation Center.  Teams will be required to pay the $85 League 

Fee when they turn in their roster.  Rosters will not be accepted without payment.  Make checks payable to GRRC. 
 

3. We will be limiting the number of teams to 7 in each division (or to the number of teams that can play 6 games in one 
night), on a first-come, first-serve basis. 

 
4. Two divisions are being offered.  “A” Division for the more advanced players and a “B” Division for less-skilled players.  

Please indicate on your roster form which division your team wants to play. 
 

5. A Captain’s Meeting will be on Tuesday, August 31st at 6:00 PM at the Green River Recreation Center to discuss 
scheduling and rules.  Please have a representative attend the meeting. 

 
6. League play begins Tuesday, September 7th and ends mid to late November.  Games are played on Tuesday and Thursday 

evenings at the Green River Recreation Center.  
 

7. Teams may make roster changes through Tuesday, October 5th. 
 

8. Due to safety concerns for the children and patrons, children must remain seated in the gym and be supervised at all times.  
Supervisors must be capable of keeping the children out of harms way and out of the playing area.  Children 8 years old and 
older may be in the spectator area without an accompanying supervisor, but will be expected to remain seated at all times. 

 
9. Schedules will be available Thursday, September 2nd, after 4:00 PM at the Green River Recreation Center.  Schedules will 

be emailed to Team Captains if an email address has been provided. 
 

10. Individuals without a team can put their name and phone number on the sign-up sheet at the front desk.  These names and 
phone numbers will be made available to the team captains to fill vacancies on their rosters. 

 
 

For more information, 
call Sherry at 872-0517. 

 


